
 

 

 

 

Dear Red Raider Family,  

 

We have reached the halfway point of this year’s State Employee 

Charitable Campaign (SECC) and 52% of our $405,000 goal. 

 

If you have given before but have not done so this year, or you are 

considering donating for the first time, know that your contributions 

will go a long way in benefiting the lives of many deserving people. 

Your donation can support one of more than 500 organizations in 

our area. 

 

Through our efforts, the Texas Tech family is impacting Lubbock and 

the surrounding communities, and together, we are changing lives 

through the generosity of everyone involved. To donate, please visit 

the SECC webpage. 

 

Thank you for your participation and contributions to our community. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lawrence Schovanec  

President, Texas Tech University 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

This is Why 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/secc/
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
http://www.ttu.edu/
https://youtu.be/6T_u_VCM-2M

